
From: Joe Norman
To: Kristin Zagurski
Cc: Maia Aman
Subject: Re: wings lighting
Date: Friday, September 21, 2018 2:57:32 PM

Thanks for the note — there’s a switch on the back that will cut power to the lights, can you
turn it off until I can come take a look? My guess is one strand of leds got yanked on/chewed
on. I’ll see when I can come out, possibly next week.

Have a great weekend!

Joe

On Wed, Sep 19, 2018 at 2:37 PM Kristin Zagurski <kzagurski@crgov.com> wrote:
Hi Joe,

I hope you enjoyed the summer. John, who installed your piece with you, was doing a
routine inspection and happened to notice that the lighting is out on one half of the wings. I
apologize it isn't very easy to see this issue in the attached photo.

Anyhow, we wanted to bring this to your attention in the event you would wish to come out
and take a look.

I've copied on this email Maia Aman, who has taken over my role as staff liaison to the
Public Art Commission. If you plan to visit and need assistance from John in getting the
piece down to evaluate, she'd be able to help arrange that.

Please let us know what you think, and thanks!

Kristin Zagurski | Assistant Town Manager
Town of Castle Rock
720-733-3552
kzagurski@crgov.com
CRgov.com
100 N. Wilcox St., Castle Rock, CO 80104

-- 
Joe Norman
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